
 
 

 
 

 
 

March 25, 2025 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
 
Mr. Mark Pittella 
Acting Director 
U.S. Marshals Service  
 
Dear Acting Director Pittella: 

I write to request financial data and records relating to former U.S. Marshals Service Director Ronald 
Davis’ travel and security detail.  According to legally protected whistleblower disclosures, then-Director Davis 
may have engaged in improper and excessive travel at substantial cost to the taxpayer.  I want to know if these 
allegations are true or not. 

Accordingly, for Congress to conduct independent oversight of the USMS and its spending under 
Director Davis, please provide the following information no later than April 8, 2025: 

1. For each year Ronald Davis was director provide the following with respect to his travel: 

a. Total amount of money spent on domestic and foreign travel.   
b. For each domestic and foreign trip, a breakdown to include: 

i. total cost of the trip; 
ii. the locations and dates of travel;  

iii. the names and titles of each person that attended.  In response, please make clear which 
persons were on his security detail; 

iv. the cost of airline tickets; 
v. the cost of rental vehicles; 

vi. the cost of hotels; 
vii. the cost of food; and 

viii. all other costs. 
 

Thank you for your prompt review and responses.  If you have any questions, please contact Jace 
Pimentel and Tucker Akin on my Committee staff at (202) 224-5225. 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Charles E. Grassley 
Chairman  
Committee on the Judiciary 


